
From: Michael Dawson 
Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2024 18:30
To: McPhail, Zoe <Zoe.McPhail@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: ROW/3349893 User Evidence Form 

Hi Zoe,

Please thank Mark for passing the user evidence to you.

This note is to let you know that I am more than happy for you to use it. 

Kind regards
Michael Dawson
 

From: McPhail, Zoe <Zoe.McPhail@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Sent: 11 November 2024 15:16
Subject: ROW/3349893 User Evidence Form
 
Dear Sir/Madam
 
I have received a copy of your user evidence form from Mr Berriman. Could you please send me 
confirmation that you are happy for me to circulate your user evidence form with the council and other 
interested parties for this order? I have redacted your email address, phone number and date of birth.
 
Kind Regards
 
Zoe McPhail
 
 

Zoe McPhail
Casework Officer
Defra Team (Specialist Casework)
T 0303 444 5481
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